Carey Casciola

From: jason jennings |GGG
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 9:52 AM
To: carey@oceanocsd.org

Subject: Fireworks Stand

| would like to add a public comment for item 8A for tonights meeting. My name is Jason Jennings and | am the newly
elected Squad Club 745 President for the CHP office in San Luis Obispo. The CHP Squad Club 745 is a 501¢c3 non-profit
that supports CHP Officers, Dispatchers and the non-sworn personnel that are assigned to the CHP Office in SLO. As all
of you are well aware the CHP patrols Oceano and are committed in protecting the Oceano community. As the President
of the Squad club it has fallen on my shoulders to raise funds to support our efforts. This last year has taken its toll on the
well being of Law Enforcement Officers nationwide and it's my job to conduct events to support our members and their
families. Squad Club 745 conducts events for our members like wellness days, barbecues, a wives support group, a
Christmas party, a children's Christmas party including a visit from Santa as well as numerous other events throughout the
year. | have worked at the SLO CHP Office for over 12 years of my 19 year career. When | first transferred here the
Squad Club had a booth selling fireworks at the Hayashi property on Highway 1. We are very interested in obtaining a
permit to sell fireworks once again in Oceano if not this year then next. It is my understanding that the board is taking into
consideration of limiting the amount of permits issued from 7 down to 4. | am asking the board to consider lowering the
permits issued to 5 giving us chance to submit for a permit. Thank You for your Consideration.

Thank you, Jason Jennings
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